
Lakeway newcomers 

november 2016 newsletter 

Membership    
Let your new friends and neighbors 

know about the Lakeway Newcomers 

Club and all of the fun, varied 

activities that are available.   

 

If you have any changes to your 

membership information, email, phones 

or address, please let Sandy know so 

that your information is current. 

 

You can direct them to the website: 

www.lakewaynewcomers.com 

Or Have them contact: 

Sandy Barbari 

newcomers2016@gmail.com 

(512) 382-0981 

 

Your nominating committee has 

begun the process for our 2017 year 

board.  We are in need of filling the 

following positions: 

 

Treasurer 

Social Chair 

 

Our bylaws require the board 

positions to be members that have 

less than 5 years of membership.  

This club is vital to welcome our 

new neighbors into the community.  If 

you are interested, please contact 

our nominating chair, john ryan, at 

jpryan48@gmail.com 

 

OUR CLUB NEEDS YOU! 

http://www.lakewaynewcomers.com/
mailto:newcomers2016@gmail.com
mailto:jpryan48@gmail.com


There is No Social for November     

 

PLEASE SEE SEPARATE FLYER  

FOR HOLIDAY GALA 

 

 

BUNCO 
 

Date:    Monday, November 

 Note the change to the 2nd 

 Monday of the Month 

 

Time:    6:30 pm, social, 7:00 pm game 

 

Place:  Home of Pat Long  

 526 Flamingo Blvd., Lakeway  

 

RSVP: Pat Long 

 texas4pat@gmail.com 

 

                

Cost is $5.   BYOB, snacks will be provided. 

 

Bunko is an easy-to-learn game during 

which you develop new friends, enrich 

older relationships, and share news.  Join 

us for fun and camaraderie. 

DINING OUT 
 

New groups will be formed in December 

for the January to May cycle.   

 

The groups are organized into eight 

diners who eat at a different 

restaurant each month.  At the end of 

the cycle the groups are mixed. It is a 

great way to meet new friends.  If 

interested, contact Ty or Tom Brewer 

at 261-6741 or tbrewer51@hotmail.com    

 

CURRENT DINERS PLEASE DO NOT 

RESPOND UNLESS DROPPING OUT. 

 

mailto:texas4pat@gmail.com


GOLF 

Please Contact Tom Cain if you are interested in playing 

golf@thomasgcain.com 

  
 

Our Friday, November 11 luncheon will be at 

Trattoria Toscana, 2009 Main Street (512-362-

8100.  I hope you will join me at 11:30 to meet 

and greet old and new friends while enjoying a 

delicious lunch.  Menu selections range from 

soups and salads to pasta to pizza to yummy 

sounding entrees, and delicious desserts to tempt 

your pallet.  Trattoria Toscana is located in the 

Oaks Shopping Center and faces HEB. 

 

Please RSVP to pbnannie@yahoo.com by 

Thursday, November 3, if you will attend.   The 

reservation will be listed as Lakeway Newcomers.  

 

This event is open to both singles and couples 

and is a great way to meet other folks who are 

new to Lakeway. I hope you will join us! 

 

Paula Barcik, 512-660-3342  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the very latest Newcomers 

Club news, check the club 

website.   

Lakewaynewcomers.com 

 

Remember the website-protected 

areas include the membership 

directory.  To access the 

protected areas, enter the user 

name and password.  If you do 

not remember this sign on 

information, please email: 

  

rshulman1@comcast.net 
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Do you know a member, who is seriously ill, 
hospitalized, injured, or has had a death in the 
family?  If so, please call or e-mail Pam Ovlen 
at pamovlen@hotmail.com so that our club's 
support can be shared with a card, by your 
prayers, or other forms of caring. 
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